
 
 

Dreamfolks Services Ltd. 
#501, Tower-2, Fifth Floor, Worldmark 

Sector-65, Gurugram - 122018 
Haryana, India | 0124-4037306 

www.dreamfolks.in | info@dreamfolks.in 
CIN : L51909DL2008PLC177181 

 

 

 
November 17, 2023 

 

To,  

Corporate Relationship Department 

BSE Limited 

P, J. Tower, Dalal Street 

Mumbai – 400001 

 

Scrip Code: 543591 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Sub: Increase in Volume 

 

Re: Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

This is with reference to your Letter No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/NP/2023-2024/ 418, dated November 17, 2023, 

seeking clarification in respect of increase in volume of the Company's scrip, in the recent past, as traded across 

exchanges. 

 

In this regard we wish to inform you that there is no information and/or announcement (including impending 

announcement), which is not business as usual, which in our opinion may have a bearing on the Price/Volume 

behaviour of the Company's Scrip as traded across exchanges and which is required to be informed to stock 

exchanges in terms of Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 

2015 (“Listing Regulations”). 

 

Further please note that the company’s management is in no way connected with any increase in Price/Volume 

of the Company's Scrip and the same is purely market driven. 

 

Kindly also note that the Company has been regularly disseminating Unpublished Price Sensitive Information 

from time to time in terms of Regulation 30 of Listing Regulations and will continue to adhere to the same. 

 

We hope you would find the above in order. 

 

Thanking you,  

 

Yours faithfully, 

For Dreamfolks Services Limited 

 

 

 

 

Rangoli Aggarwal 

Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
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